Deputy Head Teacher at Banwell Primary School

Hours:	Full time
Contract:	Permanent (from 1 January 2021)
Salary:	  L4-8

An exciting opportunity has arisen, due to the promotion of the previous postholder, to appoint an enthusiastic, highly motivated and inspirational Deputy Headteacher to join our fantastic team. This post will involve a class teaching responsibility (currently 2 days a week) and it is also hoped that the postholder will take on the role of SENCo. 

At Banwell we are passionate about making a difference to every single child and we have high expectations of ourselves and each other. We are a welcoming and friendly school located in the heart of the village.

To continue on our successful journey we are looking for someone who is: 

· Kind, fun, conscientious and caring 
· An outstanding classroom practitioner with the ability to lead teaching and learning 
· A SENCo who passionate about inclusion, with high expectations for all our children 
· A leader who is able to work collaboratively with our motivated staff team 
· A strategic thinker who can work alongside the Headteacher and SLT to identify priorities, provide challenge and lead developments across the school
· Able to inspire others, promoting excellence in all areas of school life 
· Committed to raising aspirations & standards 
· A pro-active team member committed to the school’s core vision and values. 

In return we will offer: 

· Happy and enthusiastic children who enjoy coming to school 
· Highly skilled, dedicated staff who collaborate effectively together and look after each other 
· Supportive governors, parents and carers
· An opportunity to play a significant role in leading and further developing the school 
· A strong focus on wellbeing, for children and staff
· A truly inclusive school where every member of the school community really matters 
· Strong community links with the village

If you are a dynamic leader, believe you can make a difference and have the ambition to play a major role in the leadership and management of the school then we would love to hear from you. 

Visits to the school are encouraged and we will ensure this is managed in a socially distanced way. If you would prefer to have a conversation over the phone then please let us know. Please contact the school office to arrange this.The application pack is available on our website.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  All staff will be subject to an enhanced DBS check. 

Closing Date: Noon, Thursday 1st October 2020		
Interview Date: Wednesday 14th October 2020	(provisional)


